FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to know how much money the council allocates to LGBTQ+ people every year and on what projects or resources the money is spent on. I would like to know about the last three years.

 

For each project or resource, I would like a brief description to understand what they are. If the project or resource is targeting  a specific LGBTQ+ group (transgender people, queer people of colour etc.), I would like to know.

The Council provides many services and projects which will benefit and support all communities including the LGBTQ+ community and in consideration of service changes and in policy development the council will ensure the public sector equality duty is considered and equality impact assessments are undertaken as appropriate which include consideration of the impact on LGBTQ+ communities. In relation to specific services which are directly targeted at the LGBTQ+ community:

The Council provides a grant to support the Leicester Pride Festival which is Leicester’s annual Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender (LGBT) festival, held at the beginning of September each year. The grant has been £7,000 in each of the last three years.

From 1st April 2019 - 30th September 2019 Leicester City Council had a contract with Trade Sexual Health for which we paid £47,134.00 to delivery Community Sexual Health & HIV Prevention for Men who have Sex with Men (MSM).

As from 1st October 2019 Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust (MPFT) started to deliver the Community Integrated Sexual Health Promotion Services (CISHPS) which includes services previously delivered by Trade Sexual Health. We have paid MPFT for CISHPS as follows:-

2019/20 - £82,500

2020/21 - £165,000

2021/22 - £165,000

As part of this contract Trade is still delivering Community Sexual Health & HIV Prevention for Men who have Sex with Men (MSM).


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
